
Borough of Bridgeville
Public Notice

TAKE  NOTICE  that  the
Bridgeville  Borough  Council
will have a Public Hearing on
Monday, April 8, 2024, 6:30PM
in  Council  Chambers  at  the
Bridgeville  Borough  Building
for the purpose to hear and
consider  public  comments
relative to the proposed 2024
Bridgeville  Comprehensive
Plan. All interested parties are
encouraged to attend.

Joseph Kauer
Borough Manager


